
ParentMail Email regarding Enrichment Week - A Life 

of Leisure Waiver Form for Bounce 

Sent 17 May 2023 

 

 

 

Dear   

My apologies for sending you another communication regarding the 'A Life of 

Leisure' event for Enrichment Week. However, we have only just been informed by 

one of our activity providers that they also require the completion of a Waiver Form. 

This one can be completed online using the link below. Please be advised that 

Bounce will not allow your child to take part in the activity if they have not received a 

completed Waiver Form. The deadline for completion is 9am on Friday 19th May. 

https://boosttrampolineparks.my.salesforce-sites.com/bookings/bnow__newwaiver 

In addition, Boost would like to be informed of any special dietary requirements that 

your child has (vegan, gluten free, food allergy, etc.), as they will be providing lunch. 

There is no need to contact me if your child has no special dietary requirements, but 

if they do, please let me know by emailing me at rbuck@buckinghamschool.org by 

9am on Friday 19th May. 

Kind regards 

Miss R Buck 

Trip Leader 

rbuck@buckinghamschool.org 
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